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Holmes, Paul

From: Ben Wright [Ben.Wright@RBWM.gov.uk]
Sent: 25 July 2003 13:14

To: Holmes, Paul

Subject: School QOrganisation Plan 2003

Dear Paul,

Thank you for the copy of auckinghamshire County Council 8SOP 2003. I can
confirm that the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead has no comments on
or objections to the plan.

Yours sincerely,
Ben
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This e-mail is confidential and is intended only for the person(s)
named above. If you are not the intended addressee it is requested
that you do not copy, distribute or rely on the information contained
within the e-mail, as such action may be unlawful.

If it has reached you by mistake then please call 01628 798888 to
let us know or notify us by e-mail and then delete the message.

Thank you for your help

http://www.rbwm.gov.uk
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